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Sharpe, Sarah

From: Sharpe, Sarah
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 3:12 PM
To: 'jrsummers@lakeozarks.com'
Subject: Lake Region Water & Sewer Company - MO PSC 2011 annual report - Review Complete

The Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) has received your response to its deficiency notice 
regarding the Lake Region Water & Sewer Company 2011 Annual Report. Commission Staff has reviewed the 
response and has verified that it correctly addresses all deficiencies reported.  Therefore, no further response 
on behalf of the Company regarding Staff’s initial review is required. This response has been reviewed only for 
procedural errors and omissions and is not a financial statement attested to by the Commission. 
 
While your report has been initially accepted by the Commission, further reviews are possible based upon the 
types of information provided. Should a subsequent review reveal deficiencies not previously identified, you will 
be notified of the deficiencies and any actions you are required to take.  
 
The above response is for informational purposes only and DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE, 
however, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. When contacting the Commission 
concerning your report, please reference the following identification number: BMAR-2013-0051 and BMAR-
2013-0052. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Sarah Sharpe 
Utility Regulatory Auditor I 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
111 North 7th Street, Saint Louis, MO 63101, Suite 105 
(314) 340‐4700, Ext. 21 
sarah.sharpe@psc.mo.gov 
 


